
Transportation and Parking Updates 

● Beginning Sept. 1, UPenn and UPHS will resume charging fees ​to park in all 

campus garages and lots. Check with your local lot for more information on rates, 

permits and policies. 

● SEPTA’s ​‘social distancing coaches’ ​are the newest part of the public 

transportation commute. Read more in the ​Philadelphia Inquirer​. 

 
Questions may be directed to Penn Parking at ​parking@upenn.edu​. 
  
  
Penn Parking Services 
www.upenn.edu/parking 
215-898-8667 
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